
Dear Families,  
 
As we’re coming towards the last weeks of term we have been having a great time doing our sports days, getting ready for 
our end of year performance in Y6 and preparing for the proms in the playground. 
 
We were delighted with how many families were able to attend our events. It’s such a positive experience for the children to 
see their families coming to support. We hope lots of you will be able to come along next week to the to the Summer Fair 
and Proms in the Playground.  
 
I mentioned in my letter previously, that we have new music lessons available for pupils who would like to start or carry on 
their instrumental lessons. You can access the information and sign up here. https://www.salmestone-tkat.org/_files/
ugd/9a2d99_2b5753eea07746bda0655782c4a353ec.pdf 

 
In addition to this, we have an exciting new programme starting in September from a company called Action Your Potential 
supporting with family life. They are currently offering some webinars if you are able to sign up. The first series of Webinars 
is on  

 
‘The Impact of Phone-Based Childhoods on Mental Health and What We Can Do About It’ 
 
Help Your Child Manage Transition To Secondary School 

 
Stepping Up To Advanced Studies 

 
The team at Action Your Potential will be coming in September and are able to work to support families so there will be more 
information coming and a sign-up to the first event which is provisionally booked for the 25th September. We hope you can 
join us! 
Thanks for all your ongoing support and for helping us make such a success of our last term 
 
Best Wishes 
Mr T Platten 

Year 6 Creed Trip 
 

Year 6 enjoyed their last school trip at Salmestone to Creed where they did lots of fun activities!

Visit us online at www.salmestone-tkat.org 

Salmestone News 
 

28.06.24 



  Wrap around care now available!  

 

Year 5 had the exciting opportunity to visit The University of Greenwich on Friday 14th June for a fun filled science morning. The STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) department gave the children a very interactive and engaging opportunity to 
think about our foot- print on Earth. 

 ACE Ambassador’s 

 

Meet Salmestone’s ACE Ambassador! 

Diary Dates 

 

July 2024 

4th– Year 6 Secondary Transition Day 

4th– Yr R-5 Transition Afternoon 

5th– Fair 

16th– Year 6 Production 

17th– Year 6 Production 

17th– RNLI Water Safety Assemblies  

19th– Nursery Graduation 

19th– Year 6 Leavers Party 

23rd– Last day of the Term 

September 2024 

2nd & 3rd– Staff Development Days 

4th– First Day of Term 1 

 

Attendance and Lateness for Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be reminded that Salmestone is a nut free school. If you provide your child with a  

packed lunch please ensure there is nothing which contains nuts.  

Monday—Thursday 

3-5pm 

 

BOOK ONLINE: https://www.inclusivesport.net/book-online 

Class Attendance % Late Arrivals 

Nursery 89.33% 2 

Reception– Highlands 91.27% 7 

Year 1– Pyrenees 91.49% 14 

Year 2– Atlas 90.34% 15 

Year 3– Rockies 86.53% 12 

Year 4– Alps 93% 17 

Year 5– Andes 93.34% 8 

Year 6– Himalayas 87.99% 20 

Total for Term 6 90.52% 95 

 £5 


